
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Activity Week will be soon upon us so we thought we would send a final letter out to provide more details about each 

event. 

Monday 15th July  

Monday is the day that we go bowling.  The children will need to come to school in their school uniform.  Lunch will be 

provided for them.  We are leaving school at 10am and will return by 3pm. 

Tuesday 16th July 

Tuesday consists of a day of activities within school including a bouncy castle, laser quest and obstacle course and 

outside games.  For this day, the children will need to come to school in their school PE kit.  Please bring a 

jumper/hoodie and leggings/joggers to prevent friction burns.  The children will have lunch in school as normal 

Wednesday 17th July 

In the morning, we will be having Wonderful Wednesday as usual.  This will be Spanish and Music.  On this day, in the 

afternoon, we will complete some art activities making 3D Henry Moore style sculptures. 

Thursday 18th July 

The children will spend this day in their own clothes as the One Adventure Team are in leading an Activity Day.  They 

will have lunch as normal (either packed lunch or school dinners).   

Friday 19th July 

Friday brings Activity Week to a close for the children.  The morning will be PE and so the children will need their PE 

kits. 

At lunch, we will all sit together and enjoy lunch a packed lunch together in the form of a picnic (hopefully outside). For 

this day, the children will need to come to school in their school uniform and bring a packed lunch to enjoy at 

lunchtime. If your child usually has a school dinner, we can provide them with a packed lunch or you can choose to 

send one in with them – please let us know by the end of this week if you wish one to be provided so we can let the 

kitchen know.  Please wear full school uniform.  In the afternoon, we will be cooking some fairy buns too.   

Depending on the weather, if applicable, please apply sun cream on your child and provide a sun hat.  On 

several of the days, the children will be outside for a large proportion of the day. 

I hope this answers all questions but if you have any more please just ask. 

Mrs C Ayres                                 Miss K Shaw 


